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May, 2024 
 
Dear Rosedale Families, 
 
We are pleased to provide you with details regarding renovations at Rosedale. 
 
Construction is scheduled to begin on this long-awaited project in June, with completion expected in 2025.  
 
The project includes a new gymnasium addition, as well as the conversion of the existing gym to a new library 
learning commons.  
 
The project also involves a playground revitalization, including new paving, regrading of the grass area, and an 
expanded parking lot. 
 
We thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work to revitalize our school.  
 
Please visit HWDSB’s website at https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/rosedale/ for specific information about the 
project.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school at (905) 549-4233. 
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Bartkiw 
Principal 
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